
Stock, William 

10/14/2010 3:42:59 PM
'bez@cpuc.ca.gov' (bez@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pm2@cpuc.ca.gov' (pm2@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: San Bruno Phase 2 Results

Could one of you please call me on my cell phone which is 
on the gas leak report information we are gathering for you for the post 9/9 period. The volume of 
reports is much larger than the pre-9/9 period and it is taking a lot of time to translate the field reports 
into a form that is understandable to someone not doing that gas field work. We will not be able to 
deliver that tomorrow but are working on it to deliver and accurate product as soon as is possible.

Redacted ? I need to give you the status

I can also give you an update on your follow on questions for Phase 1.

Thanks.

Bill

SB GT&S 0493762
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